
Revisions to the online version of NOAA Tech Memo NMFS-NE 201 (4/24/07)*:
 
1)  Please insert the following sentence at the end of the minke whale status of stock section (page 36): 
 
This is not a strategic stock because estimated human-related mortality and serious injury does not exceed 
PBR and the minke whale is not listed as a threatened or endangered species under the ESA. 
 
2)  Please replace the number 10,479 in paragraph 3 page 39 of the Risso's dolphin report with the number 
9,533, and the number 29,110 with the number 28,164.  Thus the paragraph should read as follows: 
 
"The best 1998 abundance estimate for Risso’s dolphins, 28,164 (CV=0.29), is the sum of the estimates 
from the two 1998 U.S. Atlantic surveys. This joint estimate (18,631+9,533=28,164 dolphins) is considered 
best because the two surveys together have the most complete coverage of the species’ habitat." 
 
Also the 1998 number in Table 1 should be 28,164, not 29,110.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________
 
*The print edition of NOAA Tech Memo NMFS- NE 201 was not affected by these revisions. 


